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October 2017 

Dear …………………………..…, 

I am seeking your interest in becoming my player sponsor for the St Mary’s Junior 
Football Club - Under 16 and 18’s Cultural Exchange trip to South Africa in September 
2018.  

Every second year the St Mary’s Sporting Club gives all boys in top age Under 16 and 
bottom age Under 18 of our football club an opportunity to travel on a National or 
overseas cultural exchange program representing our club.  

Plans are underway for the team to travel to South Africa for the fourth time in 8 years 
and our club would like to give every boy a chance to participate in this amazing 
experience.  
The AFL endorses the trip and supports the club with bookings and the event co-
ordination whilst in Sth Africa through AFL Sth Africa. During the trip it is envisaged we 
will play the South African boys side in 2 or 3 games including the curtain raiser to the all 
province Sth African Grand Final. The primary purpose of the trip is for us to experience 
another culture where we tour around and understand all aspects of life in Sth Africa. 
Football is used as the mechanism to bring all us boys from both countries together.  

Each player has been tasked with finding their own sponsor, and this will go towards 
reducing the cost of the players attending only. All parents and guardians attending will 
be paying the full price of the trip. Any help you can provide me will support my plans to 
travel next year and would be hugely appreciated.  

Any amount you donate will go a long way to providing an unforgettable and life 
changing experience for all us young men.  

I thank you in advance for all your support of our club and players. 

Yours sincerely  

………………………………………………. 

http://www.stmaryssc.com/
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 St Mary’s Cultural Exchange Committee 
 

If you would like any further information please feel free to contact one of our 
committee members below  
 
Matthew Williams  0438 779 728  mwilliams@gorell.com.au  
 
Jim Henderson  0409 964 159  jbhenderson@hotmail.com  
 
John Hovey  0418 285 725  JHovey@mccolls.com.au 
 
Donations can be made via cash amounts or directly deposited into our account:  
CBA – ST MARY’S SPORTING CLUB  
BSB: 063871  
ACCT: 10110728  
Reference – 2018 Sth African Cultural Exchange Trip Sponsorship 
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